World Book Day-Thursday 5th March 2020



Dear Parents/Carers

This year, to celebrate World Book Day, we are taking our inspiration from a book called 'Hello Mr World' which introduces the children to environmental issues. Each class will explore issues caused by climate change and ways in which they can help protect the environment.

On World Book Day (Thursday 5th March) we would like the children to wear something green or blue to represent the Earth. We will also be having a hat competition. Hats must be made out of recycled materials and there will be prizes for the most creative!











